
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 NOTICE is hereby given that the City Commission of the City of Hobbs, 

New Mexico, will hold a public hearing on Monday, November 20, 2017, at 6:00 

p.m., in the City Commission Chamber at City Hall, First Floor Annex, 200 East 

Broadway, Hobbs, New Mexico.  The purpose of the hearing will be to determine 

whether the State of New Mexico Regulation and Licensing Department, Alcohol 

and Gaming Division, should approve or disapprove the following application: 

APPLICATION FOR TRANSFER OF OWNERSHIP AND LOCATION 
OF LIQUOR LICENSE NO. 0036 

 
 Record Owner of Existing License: Cimarron, Inc.   
 D/B/A Name:    Diamond Lil’s 
 Current Premises Address:  2600 North Dal Paso 
       Hobbs, NM   88240 
 

 Applicant Name:    Allsup’s Convenience Stores, Inc. 
 D/B/A Name:    Allsup’s 144 
 Proposed Premises Address:  100 East Marland 
       Hobbs, NM   88240  
 
  
 DATED this 12th day of October, 2017.   
 
 
 
             
       /s/ Sam D. Cobb 
       SAM D. COBB, Mayor 


